Legal Notice:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Bloomfield Planning Board will hold a special meeting on Tuesday July 28, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Office, located at 12 Main St.  The Board will review a site plan application submitted by Commodore for construction of an additional building at 26 Maple Ave.  Although this is not a public hearing, all meetings are open to the public.
By order of the Village of Bloomfield Planning Board
Kathleen Conradt, Clerk

July 17, 2015
